
redcross.org/eny/homefires

Smoke Alarms Save Lives!

Did you know?
If a fire starts in your home, you may have 
just two minutes to escape.

Get prepared
The American Red Cross and our partners 
want to help you, your family and our 
community stay safe.

Contact us now to set up 
an appointment:

Call (518) 694-5121 or visit 
redcross.org/oneontaHFC

“It’s a good, wonderful program, 
and if it saves one person, it’s 
very, very worthwhile.”

-The Geis Family, who safely escaped from a fire 
in their home just a few months after Red Cross 

volunteers visited and installed free smoke alarms 

We will be offering FREE smoke 
alarm installations in the city of 
Oneonta on Saturday, April 8.


